
Contact Information: 
If you require further information regarding any clubs or would like to book 
Activity or Breakfast Club please email me directly. 

 
s.mcgran@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk 

                                                                 
Message from the Club Team 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to express our 
thanks for your continued support. I want to  
emphasize that having the children brought to the gate 
at home times has made a significant  
difference in our staffing arrangements.  
It ensures that the playground is adequately  
supervised at all times, thereby promoting a safe and 
enjoyable environment for all children. 
 
I want to remind you that club sign-ups are about to 
start. You will be required to sign your child/children 
up for clubs for the Summer Term. 
 
If your child is already attending a club, you will be 
required to re-register for the summer term. 
Your child will not automatically have a space  
because they attended in the spring term. 
 
A text message will be sent when the clubs are  
available on parent pay. This should be during the last 
week of term. 
 
Could we ask that any outstanding amounts be cleared 
by the end of term. Many thanks. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
We look forward to an exciting and sunny term!! 
Sharon & The Club Team. 

Additional Clubs 
These clubs are run by external staff and prices may 
vary. 
 
Sewing Club:  Wednesday 3:30 to 4:30 for years 3 to 6 
Children. (£5 per session)  
 
Drama: Tuesday 3.30 to 4.30 Years 6 children only for 
the summer term. (Session price & dates to be  
confirmed) 
 
Dance: Thursday 3.30 to 4.30 for nursery to year 2  
children. (£5 per session) 
 
Please note that you MUST register for these clubs in 
advance. 
Spaces for these clubs are limited and will be available to 
book on parent pay from the last week of the spring term.    
These clubs will start the second week of term, week 
beginning 28th April 2025 

Choir & Rock Band 
Please note that you MUST register for these clubs 
in advance to avoid disappointment. 
 
Spaces for these clubs are limited and will be  
available to book on parent pay from the last week 
of the spring term.  (A reminder text will be sent)  

 
Choir: Thursday 3:30 to 4:30 Years 2 to 6 chil-
dren.  
£4 per session     Starts Thursday 24th April 

 
Rock Band: Fridays 3:30 to 4:30 Years 3 to 6  
 
£4 per session     Starts Friday 9th May 2025 

Activity Club: daily from 3.30 to 4.30 or 5.30  
Breakfast Club:  8am daily 
 For nursery to Year 6 children. 

  
If your child is currently registered for these clubs, there is no 
need to register again for the summer term,  Should you require a 
daily drop in or wish to make a new registration or amend an  
existing one, please  contact me via email. (see below) 

 
These clubs will run each day and will start as soon as the  
children return to school. Tuesday 22nd April 2025  
 
If your child requires additional support in any clubs, please  
contact me via email giving as much notice as possible so that I 
can guarantee adequate staffing to support.  
 
Registration for these clubs will be via email 
 
£4 per hour for Activity Club, £4 daily Breakfast Club  
 
 

Multi Sports 
Registration must be completed via ParentPay for these 
clubs. 
These clubs are charged at £4 per session. 
Multi Sports 8 am sessions:  
 
Wednesday Yrs 1/2/3   Thursday Yrs 4/5/6 
 
Multi Sports 3.30 to 4.30 Sessions:  
 
 Wednesday Yrs 4/5/6  Thursday Yrs 1/2/3 
  
 Starts week beginning 28th April  
11 session in total = £44 If you would like to pay half termly 
please email Sharon 
 
 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
There will be no after school clubs on 
the following dates: 
 
Monday 28th April 2025  
No clubs due to staff training. 
 
Thursday 1st May 2025 No Choir 
 
Monday 5th May 2025  
School Closed  
 
Friday 27th June 2025 
Summer Fair 

Free Clubs 
If you are entitled to  
Income Based Free School Meals 
we offer Breakfast & Activity 
Clubs free of charge. 
 
However you will still be required 
to register with me beforehand. 
 
Chess Club Tuesday 8am 
You will be requires to sigh up via 
parent pay 
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